
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

OCTOBER 30, 1989 

TIME: 8:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers Bernard Samples 

Brooks Compton 
Sally Beals 
Jeffrey Siler 
J. V. Stone 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 

City Council interviewed applicants for appointment to 
various City Board and Commissions: 

CENTERVILLE HISTORICAL COMMISSION 
Ann F. Moronell 
Susan Coburn 
Celia Elliott 
Joanne Treffinger (recommended by Centerville 

Historical Society) 
John Moraites (recommended by Centerville 

Historical Society) 
Byron M. Durig 
Janice L. Manfredi 
David L. Hall 
Winifred Risner 
Rosie Barstow (unable to be present for interview) 
Betty Ann Perkins (unable to be present for interview) 
Janet Thobaben (unable to be present for interview, 

recommended by Centerville Historical Society) 
BOARD OF ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW 

William H. Ropp 
Richard N. Bechtel 
Jim A. Adams 
James L. Treffinger 

CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Richard N. Bechtel 
Jim A. Adams 

During the interviews, Mr. Bechtel and Mr. Adams both indicated 
they preferred serving on the Planning Commission. 

Special consideration was given to applicants for the Centerville 
Historical Commission that are currently members of the 
Centerville Historical Society. 



• Council concurred with nominations made by the Centerville 
Historical Society, appointments to be made as follows: 

Mrs. Thobaben - one year term. 
Mr. Moraites - two year term. 
Mrs. Treffinger - three year term. 

Council concurred that the following appointments be made, 
nominated by City Council: 

Winifred Risner - one year term. 
Betty Ann Perkins - two year term. 
Celia Elliott - three year term. 

It was concurred by City Council that William Ropp be appointed 
to fill the unexpired term vacated by Scott Stone as a member of 
the Board of Architectural Review. When another vacancy occurs, 
James Treffinger will be appointed without further interview. 

It was the consensus of City Council that an appointment to the 
Planning Commission be decided following the local election on 
November 7, 1989. 

Upon question of Mayor Heintz, Mr. Kenning outlined the 
workload placed upon the Service Department for limb pick-up 
caused by a recent storm. Council concurred that casual labor 
and overtime be utilized to speed the collection of the fallen 
limbs. 

Mayor Heintz outlined a golf course proposal by Mr. Victor 
Green. This wi 11 be f urthe'r discussed with Mr. Green. 

Marilyn J. McLaughli 
Clerk of Council 


